
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
 

 

 

Community Alert 
Wanted for Attempt Child Luring 

011th District (Harrison) 
 

 
 
About This Crime 
 
On July 11, 2016, at approximately 8:55 a.m., a 12-year-old female victim was walking 
northbound on the 500 block on N. Monticello Ave. when she noticed that an unknown 
male white, driving a silver minivan was following her.  The offender called to her 
saying, "Come here little girl." The juvenile ignored him at which time the offender drove 
his vehicle eastbound on Garfield Square Drive blocking the juvenile's path, and told her 
"get in the car." The juvenile was able to flee to the safety of a friend's house, at which 
time the police were notified. 
 
 
 
About the Offender and Vehicle 
 
The offender is a male white, approximate 25-35 years of age, with a bald head, 
wearing a dark blue shirt. The vehicle was a newer minivan, silver in color, unknown 
make or model. 
 
 
 
What You Can Do 

 . Call 911 to report any suspicious persons or activity 
 . Walk in pairs 
 . Don't talk to strangers or approach strange vehicles  

     . Be aware of your surroundings travel in well lit and populated areas 
 

 
  
 

If you have any information about this incident, 
Please call the Area North Bureau of Detectives at (312) 744-8200 

Anonymous Tips can be submitted to TIPSOFT.COM 
Reference - RD# HZ-344255 
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